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NEW B.L.A.S.T. TEAM MEMBERS ANNOUNCED

Bryce Bolt, Sarah Mendonca, Sheyenne Munguia and Lester “Bucky” Squier IV were selected as University

of California Cooperative Extension Glenn County 4-H  B.L.A.S.T. Team Members (B.L.A.S.T. stands for

Becoming a Leader All Star In Training) for the 2016-2017 4-H year. The position as a  B.L.A.S.T. team member

gives 4-H youth the opportunity to use their leadership and community service skills at the county level as a year-

long commitment.

Bryce Bolt of the Orland 4-H Club has been a 4-H member for five years and is involved with the sport

shooting project. He is also involved in the swine project where he is a junior leader and helps with planning

activities for the swine meetings. Bryce has attended many county events and is currently the club treasurer. Bryce

is looking forward to being a part of the B.L.A.S.T. team and becoming more involved with 4-H events and helping

fellow 4-H members gain knowledge and experience.

Sarah Mendonca of the Clover 4-H Club has been in 4-H for five years and has participated in several

projects including goats, cooking and bread making, scrapbooking and many more. She has helped served and

cleaned up at the county dinner and has participated at many of Clover 4-H Club’s clean up days. Sarah is also a

junior leader for the goat project and enjoys helping 4-H members with their projects. She is excited to be a part to

the B.L.A.S.T. team and hopes to gain even more leadership skills and encourage others to join 4-H. 

Sheyenne has been a 4-H member for nine years and is involved with the swine, rabbits and cooking projects.

She has held the office of Sergent at Arms and Reporter for the Willows 4-H Club, and she has been a junior leader

for the swine, rabbits and cooking projects. Sheyenne was part of the B.L.A.S.T team this past year and enjoyed

planning, preparing and attending the county events. She applied for the B.L.A.S.T. program again so that she can
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continue to help 4-H members find their spark within the 4-H program.

Lester “Bucky” Squier IVhas been a 4-H member for five years and is involved in many projects including

arts and crafts, Teen Council and small engines. He has held several roles as being a club officer and has been a

Junior Leader in many of his projects. Bucky was part of the B.L.A.S.T. team this past year and has furthered his

leadership and public speaking skills. He will continue to encourage youth to join 4-H and participate in the many

opportunities that 4-H has to offer.

Congratulations to our 2016-2017 B.L.A.S.T. Team Members! Thank you for all of your hard work and

dedication to the 4-H Program. We look forward to working with you in the near future to prepare for the next

program year. Thank you to our selection panel for their time and effort; it is greatly appreciated.
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